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                           The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Shalfleet and Yarmouth is to educate children in an
                                  atmosphere of Christian love where all achieve the very best they can, now and throughout their lives 
Acting Headteacher Shalfleet and Yarmouth: Mrs Elizabeth Grainger BEd English (Hons)
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18th January 2016

Dear Parents and Carers, 
As many of you will be aware, the Music Service for the Island was closed last year. We have been endeavouring to provide 1:1 music lessons for the children who choose to participate ever since. 

We are delighted to tell you that we now have two music teachers who are offering their services to our schools. 

Mrs Carlisle

Mrs Carlisle is part of the new music service called the WIGHT MUSIC TUITION, they offer lessons for many instruments. Mrs Carlisle is a strings musician, she plays the violin and the viola. The cost of the lessons is £71 per term for group lessons (2 or more) and there are 10 lessons each term. After a short period of learning the pupils can join a group appropriate to the instrument at Medina High School on Saturday mornings during term time. The groups are rather like small orchestras and pupils come from all over the Island to take part. There are also 2 concerts per year. The pupils make immense progress in their instrumental playing! She will be coming into school to demonstrate the instrument to the children, raise awareness of strings and hopefully making the children excited about learning an instrument. She will be coming in on the following dates:

25th January 2016 – 9.15am at Shalfleet

1st February 2016 – 9.15am at Yarmouth 

Harriet Bates

We also have the services of Harriet Bates, who is offering to teach the children piano and guitar across the federation. She has a degree in Music specialising in piano, and completed her teacher training last year.  Her lessons will be at a cost of £10 per session. Please look out in the newsletter for the dates of Miss Bates’ demonstrations to the schools. 

Once the children have had the demonstrations, we will be sending a letter home asking if the children would like to have individual lessons and with further details about the cost of the lessons. 

We will be offering the sessions to all children, those in receipt of free school meals will receive 50% reduction of the cost. 

We are sure that you will be as pleased as we are that the music lessons will be available in the future. 

Warmest regards, 
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